[bookmark: top]Half-skeletons loan return
Arrangements for the return of the loaned half–skeletons are as follows:
You should return your half-skeleton during the dates and times below to the 14th floor (14L10) Human Anatomy Unit, Charing Cross campus: 
10 - 14 June: 10 am - 12 noon and 2 - 4 pm
17 - 21 June: 10 am - 12 noon and 2 - 4 pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please bring this receipt [Word] with you.
If you are unable to return the item on any of the dates above or if you have any other queries please contact the Human Anatomy Unit directly: Miss Deborah McElroy, Miss Rachael Waddington or Mr Lee Dennis
Please note:
· You are responsible for the safety and condition of the half-skeleton. If you lose or damage any part of it, you will be required to reimburse the College (£216 for entire half-skeleton, or manufacturer’s replacement prices for individual bones). 
· Charges will be allocated on return. In this event a cheque and guarantee card will be required to cover these costs. 
If you fail to return your half-skeleton the deposit in full will be taken as payment
The department is unable to offer the option of purchasing the skeletons, however this may be possible through Medicet.com or Osteopathic Supplies Ltd - Tel: 01432 263939
Note that you must sign for receipt of their deposit. The HAU cannot return deposit cheques to anyone other than the person named on the cheque.
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